
 

Martin joins NC Community Foundation as 

regional director in northwestern region 

For immediate release -- 4/12/16 

Colby Martin has joined the North Carolina Community Foundation as a regional 

director for the northwestern region, according to Sally Migliore, director of community 

leadership. 

Martin has management responsibilities for NCCF’s affiliate foundations in Alleghany, 

Ashe, Avery, Alexander, Caldwell, Catawba, Watauga, Wilkes and Yadkin counties. He 

develops and supports the boards’ work to grow philanthropy, build endowments and 

administer local grantmaking in their counties. NCCF has eight regional directors who 

oversee affiliate activities in regions that directly serve 67 counties in the state. 

Martin comes to NCCF with extensive experience in grants, compliance and nonprofit 

management. He served on a variety of nonprofit boards and local government task 

forces doing work in health, the arts and economic development. He earned his master 

in business (MBA) at Appalachian State University where he also attended for 

undergraduate studies. 

“We are delighted to have someone with Colby’s nonprofit management experience join 

the NCCF team,” said Migliore. 

About the North Carolina Community Foundation 

The NCCF is the single statewide community foundation serving North Carolina and has 

made $101 million in grants since its inception in 1988. With more than $237 million in 

assets, NCCF sustains 1,200 endowments established to provide long-term support of a 

broad range of community needs, nonprofit organizations, institutions and scholarships. 

The NCCF partners with 60 affiliate foundations to provide local resource allocation and 

community assistance in 67 counties across the state. An important component of 

NCCF’s mission is to ensure that rural philanthropy has a voice at local, regional and 

national levels. 



For more information, visit nccommunityfoundation.org, like us on Facebook and follow 

us on LinkedIn and Twitter @NCCF. 
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